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05.01.2020
This letter is for the parents of children who will be attending school only.
Dear Parents/Carers.

Children will remain in their class bubbles and will be taught by their named teacher. In order for the class teacher to manage the online work for the pupils who have to stay at home, they will be supervised for some of the time by a highly experienced TA, who will deliver lessons planned by the teacher.

All other arrangements for children attending school will remain the same as they have been since September. Children in school will be able to access breakfast and after school club as normal, the staggered start and pickup times remain in place, children are to attend school wearing school uniform or P.E. kit depending on the day of their P.E. lessons which will take place as normal. Lunchtime and playtime arrangements will remain the same. 

Arrangement for bubble closures in the event of a positive case will remain the same as they were. If a positive case is confirmed, the children in the bubble will need to self-isolate for 10 days and move to online learning.

These arrangement will remain in place until at least the February half term. School closes to children for the half term holiday on Thursday 11th February as Friday 12th February is an INSET day.
Thank you for your patience in this matter, it has been a very difficult time for us all. I look forward to welcoming your children back to school tomorrow.
Regards

Mrs R. Williams
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